
Tatham Fells CE Primary School  

Roots to Grow, Wings to Fly & Faith to Flourish  

Tuesday 28th January 2020  

Diary Dates  

Menu Week 3  

Thursday 30th January 6.30pm: Friends 

Meeting, all welcome  

Friday 31st January: 8.30am KS1 Trip to Clitheroe Castle, 

2pm  Reading Fairy  

Tuesday 4th February  - KS2 Trip to Turton tower  

Wednesday 5th February ñLune Valley Football Tourna-

ment  

Dear Families,  

Thank you to everyone who has visited our Book Fair, 

it will be open until Wednesday.  

The Infants are looking forward to their visit to Clith-

eroe Castle on Friday, where they will take part in a 

ôMyths & Legendsõ workshop.   

Next week, the Juniors are going to be busy. On Tues-

day 4th February they are visiting Turton Tower as part 

of their Tudors topic and on Wednesday two teams 

are taking part in the Lune Valley Cluster Football 

Tournament at Arkholme.  

We will be holding a skipping workshop on the morn-

ing of Friday 7th February. A team coach will be 

teaching the children a range of skipping skills. Adult 

and child gymnastic speed ropes are available to 

purchase on the day if wanted. The cost is £4 for child 

ropes are £5.50 for adult ropes. If your child would like 

one please send the money in a labelled envelope 

next Friday.  

Have a lovely week,  

Your truly,  

Fiona Ip  

Spring Term After School Clubs  

After School Clubs this term:  

Monday ñSports Club with Mrs Speight  

TuesdayñFootball Club with Jordan  

Please note, after half term Football Club will finish at 

4.15pm.   

Lune Valley Cluster Football Tournament  

On Wednesday 5th February two teams from Key Stage 

2 will be travelling to Arkholme Primary School to take 

part in a football tournament.  

The children will be travelling by coach, leaving school 

at 8.30am. They will need PE kit (including 

football boots & shin pads), water bottle and 

packed lunch. Letters will be sent home this 

week with the children who are taking part.  

Christingle Service  

at The Church of The Good Shepherd  

Sunday 2nd February  

9.30am  

Infant Visit to Clitheroe Castle  

On Friday 31st January the Infant class will be visiting 

Clitheroe Castle to take part in a ôMyths & Legendsõ 

workshop.  

They will be travelling by coach, leaving school at 

8.30am and will return for the end of the school day.  

Children should wear school uniform and will need a 

warm coat, hat and gloves please.   

A school packed lunch will be provided.  

 

Friends of Tatham Fells School  

The Friends of TFS meeting  

Thursday 30th January at 6.30pm  

Please come along, all are welcome.  

Junior Visit to Turton Tower  

On Tuesday 4th February the Junior class will be visiting 

Turton Tower in Blackburn to take part in a ôMeet the 

Tudorsõ activity day! 

They will be travelling by coach, leaving school at 

8.30am (please could children arrive at school by 

8.15am) and return for the end of the school day.   

Children should wear school uniform and will need a 

packed lunch and drink.  



Isle of Man Residential  

The next payments for the Isle of Man residential are 

due.  Payment should be made online via the school 

website/Spider app.   

The balance of the trip is £250.00 per child, to be paid 

in full by 31st March 2020.  

Payments can be made in instalments of £50.00 or 

multiples of £50.  For example, if you wish to pay 

£150.00, simply select quantity 3 when you add the 

product to your basket.  

Thank you in advance for your 

prompt payment.  

Borwick Hall Residential  

The final payment for the Year 3/4 Borwick Hall resi-

dential is due by the end of January. The balance due 

is £45.50 per child.  

Payment should be made online via the School web-

site/Spider app. Thank you.  

Thank you from The Friends!  

The Friends of TFS would like to thank everyone who 

came to the New Years Party on Saturday.  It was great 

to see so many families there and a super time was had 

by all.  The buffet was superb with a fantastic selection 

of dishes, thank you all for your generous contributions.  

Family Lunch Thursday 6th February  

If you would like to join us for lunch on Thursday 6th 

February please order your meal and pay online by 

Friday 31st January.  Thank you  


